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Support for the procurement and installation of PIT tag detection equipment at Three Mile Falls Dam.
We firmly support the procurement and installation of PIT tag detection equipment at Three Mile Falls Dam.  The opportunities associated with improved PIT tag detection capabilities for both juvenile and adult salmonids would improve the local and regional monitoring efforts and satisfy several high priority management information needs.
Our support is based on an understanding that the installation and operation of the new PIT tag detectors will be possible without damage to the fish ladder and without disrupting or impeding fish passage.  We expect that any remaining details regarding fish passage and structural integrity associated with the equipment installation can be satisfactorily addressed by working with the individuals and groups familiar with the detection systems currently deployed at Columbia River dams.
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